
Minutes of the Western Cape Numismatic Society Annual General 
Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Western Cape Numismatic Society took 
place on Saturday, 10 February, at the Century City Convention Centre in Cape Town. 
Fifty members, along with their family and friends, attended the event which was 
graciously sponsored by Bassani's Auction House. 

 Chairman, Waldo Human welcomed everyone 
 Presentations were given by the following members: 
 Joel Potgieter - South African coinage during the WWII period (1939-1945) - link to 

presentation 
 Albert Holtland - The decimalisation of Dutch coinage in the 1800s and the conversion 

to Guldens and Cents 
 Dr Morgan Carroll - Discussion on his publication, MTB South African Tokens, including 

the rationale behind some of the riddles that appear in the book. 
 Glenn Schoeman - A short overview of the fabulous bank note display presented by 

Dillon Bassani. 
 Prizes were awarded to five of our members, acknowledging their contributions to the 

WCNS. 
 Waldo Human thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting. 
  A Canapé dinner was served to end off a perfect day. 

 

https://www.wcnumsoc.com/_files/ugd/3e597b_a25bf6b8861a4671bb467201e684f4cf.pdf?index=true
https://www.wcnumsoc.com/_files/ugd/3e597b_a25bf6b8861a4671bb467201e684f4cf.pdf?index=true

